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Senator Serrano Attends Ribbon Cutting for Franz Sigel Park's

Newly Renovated Fields
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On Friday, June 21, Senator Serrano joined Bronx Parks Commissioner Jessenia Aponte and

local community members at the ribbon cutting for the newly renovated ballfields and

basketball courts at Franz Sigel Park in the Bronx. This new project includes new turf and

fields, pathways, improved lighting, scoreboard, seating, water fountains, and other

amenities to provide a better experience for parkgoers in our community.
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